
The Pinewoods consists of approximately 96 acres and is 
situated between Valley Gardens and RHS Harlow Carr. It is 
managed by Harrogate Borough Council and the Pinewoods 

Conservation Group (PCG). 

The PCG is a Harrogate based charity formed in 2002. The 
main objectives of the group are to promote the maintenance, 

conservation and usage of the environment within the 
Pinewoods whilst ensuring the natural habitat of wildlife. 

We are actively looking for new members to help support our 
work, financially and/or actively. If you would like to become a 
member then please complete the form overleaf or join online. 

We are also looking for new committee members who can 
support and participate in our many projects. 

You can get in touch
via contactus@pinewoodsconservationgroup.org.uk,

Twitter via @PinewoodsHgt, on Facebook 
or visit www.pinewoodsconservationgroup.org.uk.
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Free pin badge 

for first 100 new 

members



Please send completed forms to: Tower House, Nursery Lane,  
Harrogate HG2 0AZ


